
From: Dan P  

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:54 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West 

<david.west@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Proposed apartment structure 

I am a resident of Oxford st for 12 years and find the idea of an apartment building 28 

floor ridiculous. This is a detached single dwelling home neighborhood and we have 

chosen to move here for that reason. 

This is not a downtown city centre by any mean. 

I am not for this proposal 

Dan 


